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International Baccalaureate Programme Information  
 
Want to find out more about the IB program?  

Visit our BSH Website for a complete overview including Frequently Asked 
Questions and sample schedules 
 

Have additional questions? 
Join our IB team for our live Q & A 
When: Monday, February 8th at 6:30 pm 
Where: https://bls.webex.com/meet/andria.lindsey 

 
There will be an overview of the IB Programme’s philosophy and what is required 
to be an IB Diploma candidate. Following the presentation, there will be an exhibit 
showcasing current IB Diploma students’ experiences. The IB Coordinator and IB 

students will be available to answer questions. 
 
 

Planning on applying for an Area Change Request (ACR) in order to attend Bend High for the 
21/22 school year? 

Area change requests (ACRs) will be accepted  
beginning February 1st with a deadline of March 1st. 

Important 2021/22 School Year Notice:  
 

ALL incoming freshman will be required to complete a new ACR form if they want to attend a 
high school that is outside of their new home boundary. An ACR is required due to the multiple 
boundary changes created by the new high school and the desire to balance enrollment across high 
schools. All students will be pointed to their NEW HOME BOUNDARY SCHOOL for next year. 
 

IMPORTANT: ACR FORMS MUST BE RECEIVED BY MARCH 1st - NO 
EXCEPTIONS 
 

Please review the Attendance Area & In-District Transfers policy page and the School Attendance 
Areas page for more information, boundary maps, and the Attendance Area Change Request form.  
 
Mark your Calendars: 
Freshman Forecasting for the class of 2025, including all students with an approved ACR, 
will be completed during the week of March 15th – 19th. Check our website for updates and 
additional details. 


